TOWN OF TALLULAH FALLS
STATE OF GEORGIA
JOINT WORK SESSION OF THE
COUNCIL, DDA & PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
TOWN HALL, 255 MAIN STREET, TALLULAH FALLS, GA
OCTOBER 3, 2019, 6:00 PM
MINUTES
The joint work session for October 3, 2019 of the Town Council of Tallulah Falls, Georgia was

called to order at 6:00 p.m., by Mayor Dobbs.

PRESENT: Mayor Teri Dobbs
Councilperson Larry Hamilton
Councilperson Mary Beth Hughes
Councilperson Deb Goatcher
DDA Chairman Keith Nelms
DDA Member David Hart
DDA Member Ann Irvin
Town Clerk Linda Lapeyrouse

OTHERS PRESENT: See attached sign-in sheet

Mayor Dobbs welcomed everyone to the meeting.

A motion was made by Councilperson Goatcher to approve the agenda as presented. The motion

was seconded by Councilperson Hughes and unanimously approved.

The attending members of the Council, Planning and Zoning Commission and the DDA
reviewed a rough draft of the Comprehensive Plan Future Land Use Map that Town Clerk
Lapeyrouse put together using the information from the last work session. No changes were
suggested. A new draft will be produced by the GMRC and will be a part of the final review

process.



Michael Foor from Windstream introduced their team of Windstream representatives. They
went over the availability of higher speed DSL in many areas of the town. They also met with
attendees to let them know what was available at their homes and answered other questions from

the public.

A motion to adjourn was made by Councilperson Hughes. The motion was seconded by

Councilperson Hamilton and unanimously approved.

The meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m.
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Linda Lapeyrouse, Clerk



